
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 10th February 2023

What we are learning

 English – Real Life Superheroes; persuasive texts.

 Phonics – Phase 5 using Bug Club 

Please see the two videos below for support of the phase 3 and 5 sounds

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BNGPletzezE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bbofM0uZxD4

 Maths – Length and Height

 Science – Learning how to create a fair test

 History – Explorers 

 RE – Parables 

 Forest School – Group 2 at Brockham (2 more sessions)

 D.T Healthy food; exploring and making dips and smoothies

 Computing – sorting and classifying shapes

 P.E – Dance, gym and games

At Leigh we have several unnamed pieces of uniform – mostly jumpers. Please let us know 

if you are missing any. 

Next term we will be learning about real life

superheroes and using our learning to create

persuasive arguments and texts. We will look at 

their uniforms and the materials used to

create them. If you are a doctor, nurse, fireman, 

ambulance worker or similar, we’d love for you to 

come and talk to the classes about your job. 

Penguins and Puffins assisted police in the

search for Beegu. There was much

excitement as the children found plenty of

evidence (in the form of yellow flowers) to

suggest that Beegu had been to both Leigh

and Brockham villages.

World Book Day!

This year we are 

celebrating World Book 

Day on Friday 3rd

March. On the day, we 

invite children to come 

dressed as a favourite 

book character, and also 

complete a piece of 

bunting, which shares 

information on their 

character. There will be 

no mufti charge, but a 

suggestion of a used 

book donation to pass 

on. More details near 

the time.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BNGPletzezE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bbofM0uZxD4

